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FAURECIA APPOINTS A NEW BOARD MEMBER 

 

 
At the outcome of its July 19, 2018 meeting, Faurecia's Board of Directors 

co-opted Philippe de Rovira as a new Board member, effective immediately. 

Philippe de Rovira replaces Jean-Baptiste Chasseloup de Chatillon.  

 

Philippe de Rovira began his career with Groupe PSA in 1998 as an internal 

auditor before taking up a number of positions in finance and sales, including an 

appointment as Group Controller. Since August 2017, he has been Vice 

President Finance, Chief Financial Officer and Member of the Management 

Board at Opel Automobile GmbH.  He will serve as PSA’s CFO and Member of 

the Executive Committee as of August 1, 2018. 

 

Michel de Rosen, Chairman of the Board at Faurecia: "The Faurecia Board is 

delighted to welcome Philippe de Rovira. We would like to express our thanks to 

Jean-Baptiste, who has been actively involved in the work of the Board and its 

Audit and Governance committees since taking up the position, bringing both  

rigor and a wealth of experience in the automotive industry. " 
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About Faurecia 

Founded in 1997, Faurecia has grown to become a major player in the global automotive industry. 

With 290 sites including 30 R&D centers and 109,000 employees in 35 countries, Faurecia is now a 

global leader in its three areas of business:   automotive seating, interior systems and clean mobility. 

Faurecia has focused its technology strategy on providing solutions for smart life on board and 

sustainable mobility. In 2017, the Group posted total sales of €20.2 billion, with value-added sales of 

€17.0 billion. Faurecia is listed on the Euronext Paris stock exchange and is a component of the CAC 

Next20 index. For more information, please visit: www.faurecia.com  
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